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Audubon, PA 19403 

Oct. 4, 2024 

 

The Honorable Governor Josh Shapiro 

Office of the Governor 

501 North 3rd Street 

508 Main Capitol Building 

Harrisburg, PA 17120 

 

Dear Governor Shapiro, 

Thank you for your correspondence dated Sept. 20, 2024. On behalf of PJM Interconnection, I’d like to congratulate 

your administration and the Commonwealth on the announcement of the Crane Clean Energy Center. At a time 

when we are seeing decreasing supply and increasing demand on the overall system, the addition of nuclear 

generation to the grid should certainly be viewed in a positive light. As to your specific request to advance the Crane 

Clean Energy Center through a type of expedited queue process, PJM will be introducing an expedited queue 

concept in the very near future. We will work with your administration and Constellation Energy Corporation on its 

applicability to the Crane Clean Energy Center and will work with other PJM Members & Stakeholders on 

applicability to their qualifying projects as well.  

Again, we thank you for your correspondence and look forward to continued dialogue with your administration. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Manu Asthana 

President & CEO 

 

cc: Mark Takahashi, Board Chair, PJM Interconnection, LLC 

 The Honorable Stephen M. DeFrank, Chair, Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 

 The Honorable Thomas L. Mehaffie III, Pennsylvania House of Representatives 


